

## U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE BUREAU OF THE CENSUS WASHINGTON, D.C. 20233

Dear Fellow Citizen:

Thank you for participating in the recent Home Fallout Protection Survey.

On the back cover of the enclosed booklet are the results of the analysis of your home, based on the information obtained from your Home Survey Questionnaire. Details concerning the analysis are explained in the booklet which also includes, for your consideration, suggested methods for increasing the amount of protection available if this is desired.

According to the Department of Defense, Office of Civil Defense, in the event of nuclear attack you may have to rely heavily on the protection your home provides against radioactive fallout. If public shelter is available to you in your community, the degree of protection afforded by your home will assist you in deciding whether you would prefer to remain at home or use public shelter. Your State or local government is, or will be, engaged in planning the use of all public shelters. When these Community Shelter Plans are completed, your local government will be in a position to inform you of the most effective use of shelter resources in your community.

Your cooperation in this survey is deeply appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

A. Ross Eckler

Director

Bureau of the Census

Enclosure

NOTE: Please include your complete identification number as shown on the top line of the address label on all correspondence.

FRANCIS A. Riddell\_ Don't of pics Ther. POB54 2390 Sovents Caly 98 95811

mu q. Awills